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BY E-MAIL 
 
Québec, April 15, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Mr.  
 
 
 
 
Object: Request for document access 
 N/Réf. : 0101-368 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This letter is in response to your request for document access received on March 26th, 2019 and by which you 
would like to obtain a copy of the event reports prepared in 2018 as well as January and February 2019 involving 
Sépaq’s national parks.  
 
Unfortunately, the event reports filled are strictly confidential. Indeed, those documents are addressed and 
intended to the exclusive use of the Legal Services Department at the Sépaq. That degree of confidentiality comes 
from the right to professional secrecy and non-disclosure of confidential information between the client, here the 
Sépaq, and its lawyers, as protected by section 9 of the Charter of human rights and freedoms (RLRQ, chapter 
C-12).  
 
Considering that your request for document access has been processed in accordance with the provisions of the 
Act respecting access to documents held by public bodies and the protection of personal information protection, 
we would like to remind you that you may request a review of this decision to the Commission d'accès à 
l'information. The application must be made within thirty days of the date of this decision, in conformity with 
sections 135 and following of the Act respecting access to documents held by public bodies and the protection of 
personal information protection (RLRQ, chapter A-2.1). To this end, a notice of recourse is attached to this letter. 
 
Best regards. 
 
Secretary General and Legal Services Officer, 
 
 
 
 
Nelly Rodrigue, avocate, ASC 
 
Encl.:  Notice of recourse 
 Extract from Law  
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